
Winter  academic  conference  on
the topic of Global Social Justice
Dear LSGL members,

We are pleased to announce that there will be a winter academic conference on
the topic of Global Social Justice, hosted by the Department of Law, Juridicum, at
the Stockholm University, Sweden, on Tuesday, 19 February in conjunction with
the Dean’s meeting planned for 18 February, 2019. We ask that you send the
attached  call  for  papers  to  any  senior  and/or  junior  researchers  at  your
institutions who may be interested in participating on a panel within the topic.
Potential themes include:

•  The  globalization  of  discrimination  protections  (e.g.,  labour/employment
discrimination;  gender-based  discrimination  including  issues  relating  to  the
#MeToo  movement)
• Equality in global trade – the roles of the WTO and other international actors
• Environmental law as a guarantor of global social justice
• Corporate social responsibility – An avenue to greater global justice?
• The potential role of digital technology in promoting global social justice

We anticipate having four panels each with three speakers and a moderator, thus
accepting 12 papers. The LSGL will pay for two hotel nights for each one of the
12 speakers.
Paper proposals of 300 to 500 words should be submitted no later than 6 October
2018 together with a brief CV. Decisions will be announced by 1 November 2018
and the papers should be ready for circulation no later than 1 February 2019.
P l e a s e  s e n d  a n y  i n q u i r i e s  a n d  p a p e r  p r o p o s a l s  t o
presidency@lawschoolsgloballeague.com.
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